
From: Barbara McFarland
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Pathfinder 14
Date: Friday, July 13, 2012 8:58:01 AM
Attachments: SKMBT_C25312071308540.pdf

Good Morning Arthur,

I talked with Aus-Tex and they are leaving everything the same except removal of
the pit. They said they are not changing access road. Please see the attached plats.
If you have any questions please call me at 303-857-9999. I will be leaving this
afternoon for a medical issue for the day.

Thanks

Barbara McFarland
Permitco
303-857-9999
Barbara@permitco-usa.com
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